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Bringing Learning to Life 

5th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Polling Day - Thursday 6th May 2021 

As you will be aware, local elections take place in Wirral tomorrow, Thursday 6th May 2021. Polling stations 
are open all day from 7am until 10pm. 

Eastway Primary is a Polling station. In light of this, we have undergone an extensive risk assessment in relation 
to the area of the school that will need to be open to the public (Family Centre entrance). Following the risk 
assessment, we have decided that we will NOT be open for the children in our Eastway Explorers and 
Nursery classes on that day.  

School WILL BE OPEN to all other pupils from Reception to Year 6 on Thursday 6th May; this is not an 
INSET day.  

We are incredibly sorry for the inconvenience that this may cause. Please note that our Early Years children 
will only remain at home for that day only and we look forward to welcoming those children back into school 
on Friday 7th May 2021. 

The school remains open as normal for the rest of our children from Reception up to Year 6 (including SCD1 
and SCD2). Attendance is compulsory for those year groups. 

All Key Stage One children will come in and be collected at hometime from the Oundle Road gate. There will 
be no access to the Family Centre or the gates tomorrow.  

 

Special School Lunch – Thursday 20th May 2021 

 

Our fabulous kitchen team have cooked up a lovely idea to have a special lunch on Thursday 20th May 2021. 

All pupils in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will choose from the following hot lunch or grab bag options. There 

is no charge for children in these year groups. All children will be given a meal in school on this day. If you 

do not want your child to have a meal, discuss the reasons with their class teacher. Please note there is a 

charge of £2.00 per child for Y3-6 (unless your child is entitled to free school meals). This will be charged to 

your ParentPay account as usual.  

Option 1 - Hot lunch 
Chicken Nuggets or Quorn Nuggets 

Skinny Fries and Baked Beans 
Chocolate Chip Muffin 

 
Option 2 – Grab bag 

Ham, Cheese or Tuna Sandwich or Wrap 
Chocolate Chip Muffin 

 
Fruit and drinks also provided 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Emily Morris 
Headteacher 

 


